
-----

Watson Elementary Newsletter 

May 2021 


Help us keep our Wildcats healthy!! 

Office News 

Lake Central Schools are participating in an all-school 
eWaste recycling effort the week of May 10 through 
May 14. Please click on the link for more details. 
eWaste Recycling Effort (flier attached) 

On the last day of school, May 28, all Watson 
eLearning families are asked to return materials to 
the Watson office between 12:30 - 2:00pm. Please be 
sure to return Chromebooks and chargers, books, and 
all school materials. If you are unable to return 
materials at the scheduled time, please contact the 
Watson office to schedule alternate arrangements. 

Important Parking Lot Information 

The handicapped spots are reserved for those 

Please make sure your child is wearing a mask 
every morning when leaving for school. It would 

be helpful to keep an extra in your child's 
backpack! Masks MUST be worn over the nose 

while on the bus and in the school building! 

Wonderful things are happening with our 
Wildcatsl 

with a handicapped plate/placard. Please do not 2nd graders enjoying the fun activities during 
park in handicap parking without the appropriate gym class 
plate/placard. 

Please do not drive in the bus from 7:30-4:30 
daily. 

Please do not park in the reserved spots. 

All early childhood families must park in a 
parking spot and walk to Door BB to drop off and 
pick up your child. 

Ms. Yelich's Kindergarten class celebrates 
Fairy Tale and Fable Day for their ABC

Please drive with care and keep everyone safe!! countdown! 



Our early childhood students had a blast at 
their Pet Adoption Dayll 

Mrs. Dexter and Ms. Will - Brum's classes 
participated in a pet adoption project. Thank 
you to all of those who donated pets for our 

Early Childhood kids to adoptll 



Ms. Yelich's kindergarteners participate in an 
egg hunt with the Easter Bunny! 

Mrs. Witham's First Grade class partner up 
for a book study and at the end of the week, 

they bravely present to their classmates! 
Way to go, kids!I 

We cannot believe this school year is coming 
to an endl What an adventure it has been as 
we worked together to make it a successful 

year for our Wildcats. We wish our families 
a very happy, healthy summer break! Thank 
you for making the 2020-2021 school year 

unforgettable! 

May 
27 Last Student Day 

1 Report cards available in skyward 

Summer School: 
June 7-July 1 from 8:00-11:00 M-Thurs 



Thank you to our PTO for the fabulous Staff 
Appreciation Weeki 

Our PTO brought a week of surprises in for our 
entire staff which uplifted the spirits of us all. 
Here's just a snapshot of the incredible week 
they provided Watson's dedicated staff. THANK 
YOU, PTO! We appreciate all you have done 
during this challenging year! 

Watson Wildcat Walk is a success! 

Thank you for all that donated towards our 

Wildcat Walk this year! The kids loved the 


Candy Land theme! 




Monday thru Friday 


May 10 -14 


Lake Central all-school 

eWaste recycling effort 


DROP OFF YOUR OLD: 

cell phones & accessories - laptops 

iPads - tablets - ink cartridges 


iPods - video games & consoles 

calculators GPS devices - cameras ­

smart watches - eBook readers 


Proceeds will help support the 
Buns Care Charity Sisterhood Chnptcr's 
FREE PREK-AT HO E program 

for more details about this program B ~~ E 
and others,visit www.BunsCare.org 

http:www.BunsCare.org



